
Come and join us on Saturday 10th June for an exciting trip to the seaside for the

Chesham carnival! In class time and homework the children will be learning about what

the Victorians did for their holidays, what they wore and what activities they did! 

We will be creating a Victorian bathing machine, an ice cream stall and a Punch and Judy

show. We will dress up in Victorian clothes and make props to take along. 

What we need! 

Please sign up your child/children to join in on the Classlist page. Parents/younger and

older siblings will be welcome to walk along with us on carnival day but you will also need

to dress up too! 

Details about costumes will follow. We try to provide items for your costume but please

keep an eye out for things you already might have or in charity shops. Red and white

stripes, shirts and sailor collars for the boys and dresses/ blouses and bloomers for the girls.

And straw hats! Let us know what items of these you might already have! All children will

be making props in school and for homework. If parents can help in making costumes or

props at home please let us know.

We have secured a trailer that we can turn into a bathing machine but are on the hunt for

a car with tow-bar and driver that we can attach the trailer to, if there are any volunteers? 

Watch out for raffle tickets coming home with your child - we get a proportion of the

money for every ticket we sell!

In previous years this event has been so much fun, raises the profile of the school and

raises lots of money for the school. So please join in! 

Victorian Chenies trip to the seaside!

Thanks from The PTA


